
Student Affairs Assessment Team 
Meeting Minutes, 10/03/2017 

 
Present:  Ed Valovage, Janet Rarig, Jason Jeremiah, George Kinzel, Kristi Hammaker, Jen White, Jen 
Turnbough, Margarete Hahn, Beth Brennan 

Kristi Hammaker is replacing Sue Melchiorre on the committee.  Athletics still has no representative. 

Jason Jeremiah presented on the Card Center Student Technicians.  His assessment resulted in the 
development of a staff manual which will be updated regularly.  Moving forward, he may do fall and 
spring assessments to document growth. 

Margarete Hahn presented on the Husky PAWS Peer Educator Training.  She noted that one of the 
changes needed was a lack of demographics.  She also noted the importance of ongoing coaching.  It 
was suggested that students do the test maybe twice a year, as the current pre and post tests occur 
within the same day. 

 

 

 


